
Perry Township Schools has partnered with Kelly Educational Staffing (KES) for our 
substitute teacher needs. KES will handle all aspects of our substitute teacher program 
including hiring, training and scheduling.  Perry Township Schools values our partnership 
with KES due to their commitment to training, ability to fill vacancies with quality 
substitutes and their involvement in district activities.  KES dedicated representatives 
provide excellent customer service to their substitutes as well as our building liaisons.    
 
To apply for a substitute teacher position at Perry Township Schools, please contact the 
local Kelly Educational Staffing branch office at (317) 917-0159 or email them at 
2580@kellyservices.com.  
 

For more information, please visit www.kellyeducationalstaffing.com.   
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